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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Christmas Activities – Wednesday 18th and Thursday 19th December 2024 

 

As we approach the festive season, we are delighted to announce that pupils will enjoy a range of 

Christmas-themed activities including a fun-filled Christmas assembly, staff led pantomime and 

rewards assemblies for behaviour and attendance on Wednesday 18th and Thursday 

19th December 2024. These activities are designed to celebrate the end of a productive term and 

to embrace the holiday spirit as a school community. 

 

To ensure the smooth running of these days, we kindly ask for your support with the following: 

• Pupils should avoid bringing bags to school on both days (18th and 19th December 2024) 

to allow more space in assemblies and classrooms for activities. 

• They should, however, bring a pen in their blazer for any written activities. 

• Pupils are welcome to wear appropriate Christmas jumpers and festive headwear (e.g., 

Santa hats, reindeer antlers) alongside their school uniform. If pupils wear non-Christmas 

themed jumpers, such as branded hoodies, this item will be confiscated, and the pupil 

will be given normal school uniform to borrow.  

Please note that the Autumn term will conclude at 12:40pm on Thursday 19th December 2024, 

and pupils will be dismissed at this time. 

 

We hope this will be a joyful and memorable end to the term for all our pupils. Thank you for your 

continued support, and we wish you a safe and happy holiday season. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr Phillips 

Headteacher 

 

 
Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 
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